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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow up LUMBER DEALER PERMIT

1 message

Juan renato Limos <j.rlimos@yahoo.com> Sat, Mar 12, 2022 at 12:31 PM
Reply-To: Juan renato Limos <j.rlimos@yahoo.com>
To: "ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com" <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/sir,

This is Jhoann R. Otic owner of JHOANN LUMBER and SASH FACTORY located in Taytay, Palawan. I would like to
follow up my Lumber dealer application I was comply last November 2021.
This is my second time apply/send all the requirements for Lumber Dealer. Since the first time I sent those requirements
was last 2019 and no response of update from denr taytay  palawan. 
Please acknowledge this letter and kindly give me an update please!!
I am looking forward with thia matter!!!

Thank you very much!

Respectfully yours,

Jhoann Otic


